
Jonah Larson, MS CCC-SLP, is a Speech-Language Pathologist in his fifth year at Rochester Hearing and
Speech Center. He works with preschool-age children, ages 3 to 5 years, providing in-home services in Greece,
New York. Jonah has a Master of Science degree from Nazareth College. He is also an ASHA Certified Clinical
Competence Speech-Language Pathologist and is NYS Licensed. Upon completing his clinical practicums as a
graduate student, Jonah chose to work for Rochester Hearing and Speech Center. 

“The agency has made such an impact on me in terms of the people I work with, those I see at our locations, as
well as, working with such amazing kids – how much fun it has been to provide my clients therapy! Everyone
here is so welcoming and supportive and it's amazing to know that even though I am a remote employee, I am
never alone and am able to receive help and guidance when I need it.”
 
Jonah can relate to his clients as he received speech therapy himself as a child. He still remembers going to therapy
and engaging in fun activities with his speech therapist, a relationship he has maintained to this day. Jonah chose to
be a speech-language pathologist to make an impact, and create special connections and relationships with his
clients in the same fashion as he did with his therapist years ago. Jonah loves what he does and could not have
chosen a better profession to make an impact on the families he serves. Jonah states that nothing is more rewarding
than seeing a child's face light up when he arrives and seeing his or her communication skills progress. Being a
speech-language pathologist is always what he hoped to do. Jonah takes pride in offering his services to Rochester
Hearing and Speech Center and the community we serve.
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